
 
 

Humanitarian Fund 
 
 

To all members of the Men’s and Women’s Clubs of RLPCC: 

 

What is the Humanitarian Fund? 

  

• The Men’s Club of RLPCC established The Humanitarian Fund to 

assist employees, and/or members of their immediate families, 

financial aid when all other options have been exhausted. 

 

Who qualifies for Humanitarian aid? 

 

• The recipient must be employed by OMNI RLPCC & Spa, the 

Homeowner’s Association of RLPCC, and to include but not limited 

to, Maintenance Staff, Security Staff, Kitchen Staff and Service 

Staff. 

 

How to become a recipient of aid? 

 

• The recipient must be nominated in writing by any homeowner of 

RLPCC, Omni staff of RLPCC or any individual under the 

employment of one of the above.  Final approval is by the RLPCC 

Men’s Club Board of Directors. 

 

How to obtain forms for nomination? 

 

• Contact Tony Powell at tpowell@helixmechanical.com 

 

How are funds raised to support the Humanitarian Aid? 

 

• Two Saturdays per month during a Men’s Club event, a closest to 

the pin contest is established with a voluntary participation 

entrance fee of $5.00. The winner receives 30% of the total 

collected with the 70% balance being deposited into the fund.  Any 

voluntary contribution is greatly appreciated and these can be 

made by contacting Tony Powell. 

 

Tony Powell 

Humanitarian Fund Chairman 


